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CALISTA PRIMARY SCHOOL, COMMENTS BY DIRECTOR GENERAL OF EDUCATION 

2526. Hon Barry House to the Minister for Education and Training 

Will the Minister provide an explanation of the comments by the Director General of Education, Mr Paul Albert, 
in his letter of March 17, 2005 to the Principal of Calista Primary School’s legal representative, Mr Stephen 
Kemp -  

‘In addition your client believes the comments made by the Minister for Education and Training at a function 
on 28 May 2004, and again at the annual conference of the Western Australian Primary Principals’ Association, 
referred to him personally. I can advise that there is no connection between your client’s criticism of the 
Department, the comments made by the Minister and the disciplinary proceedings instituted against him, nor his 
removal from Calista Primary School.’? 

Hon LJILJANNA RAVLICH replied: 

This is currently the subject of litigation and therefore it is not possible to respond to this question. 
 


